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General Comment
I would like to express my opposition to any nuclear waste being stored in regular landfills. I do not think the 
rules should be changed and certainly not without notice to affected communities. I do not want any 
radioactive waste stored in any landfill near me. I also think it is unconscionable that you are trying to make 
this change during this COVID-19 crisis when people cannot get together to discuss it or oppose it.
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